
School of Science and Technology received 7 newly 
registered postgraduate students for semester 1 session 
2010/2011. The students comprised ofl phD candidate 
and 6 other were students of Masters of Science by 
research. Prof. Madya Dr. Baba Musta, representing the 
Dean of SST, chaired the welcoming session which was 
held at Bilik Mesyuarat Utama, SST on 2nd August 2010. 
The newly registered postgraduate students were 
introduced to supervisors, Head of Programmes as well 
as the top management of SST. Dr. Baba also briefly 
explained the general rules, regulations and other 
relevant matters pertaining to postgraduate studies in 
UMS particularly in SST. Table on the right shows the list 
of new postgraduates students registered for semester 1 
session 2010/2011 in SST based on their relevant 
Programmes. 
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